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This week, we’re interpreting the U.S. Department of Labor’s (DOL’s) recently updated
cybersecurity guidance for all employee benefit plans covered under the Employee Retirement
Income Security Act (ERISA).

The DOL recently clarified that its 2021 cybersecurity guidance applies to all ERISA-covered
employee benefit plans, including health and welfare plans. This clarification raises important
questions for employers regarding compliance and security.

Epstein Becker Green attorneys Brian G. Cesaratto and Samuel C. Nolan provide their analysis of
the key cybersecurity considerations and best practices for risk mitigation that employers should
consider in light of the updated guidance.
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